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As you all know, I have been covering Frank Stopp’s area since he 
resigned as a councillor. 
 
Accordingly, I was contacted 2 weeks ago by a resident of Mill Street 
where sewage was coming up a manhole and running into the ditch.  
I rang the environment agency who made a file note.  I stayed there 
45 minutes and Anglian Water arrived to find a “fatberg” in the 
system which they arranged to be removed. 
 
The development of 20 houses at the back of Charnwood, St 
Andrews Lane, has been deferred to committee and the Parish 
Council have been invited to attend.   Myself, Councillor Bateman 
and Councillor Spain will attend this meeting and will reiterate the 
existing concerns of the Parish Council - that have already been 
recorded. 
 


